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Cape Croker,

Jan. IXth./22.

A.G.Chisholm,

London,

str:

Thanking you for the snap sent me, for it is a good one

to ‘remind' me of your visit here. Having heard from M. Sandy

the President lately. He tells me that he has had a number of

letters from various Reserves Stating that they are all in

favor of your services so I guess we are all right, only

hoping that this thing will come to an end soon one way or

the other, But I hope for the best. Wishing you every success.

Yours truly,

sd. J. W. Keeshig.

Cape Croker.
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